Nicola Lord

. - - |
To: Susan Loftus

Subject: RE: SHAW CRICKET CLUB, LICENCE APPLICATION REFERENCE 075884

From: Karen Housley <

Sent: 01 August 2021 18:28

To: ENV LICENSING < >

Cc: Tim Arcadia <

Subject: SHAW CRICKET CLUB, LICENCE APPLICATION REFERENCE 075884

Dear Sirs

We live adjacent to Shaw cricket club and and done for the past 33 years. We would like to put forward our
objections to the licence extension application submitted by Shaw Cricket Club.

Our property access is directly onto the unmade dirt car park used by the club and we have always had issues with
parking and access to our property during matches due to inadequate parking facilities but since the first alcohol
licence was issued this has got much worse. Recently at a christening function being held at the club in the
afternoon | was threatened on my own property a person who had ignored two clear signs asking to keep access
clear and allowed his partner to park their vehicle directly across our access.

Access to the cricket club and our home is via a single track road with two passing places. These passing places are
often used as parking bays and they are also regularly parking in the lane making it dangerous to pedestrians and if
needed no emergency services vehicles would be able to drive up to our property, the club, and two farms further
up the lane if required in a emergency, also access is greatly impaired by this. We have also had vehicles left parked
on the lane overnight.

We don’t need to tell you that noise travels further in the evenings and with our house being only 50 yards from the
club house we are affected by the loud music, slamming of car doors, vehicles driving away and people leaving in a
rowdy state.

We have lived here 33 years and members of this committee come and go very frequently and none of them live
within the local neighbourhood.

Attached are a few of the pictures we have which show the problems we have mentioned with access and parking in
the lane.
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